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Subject Update — Transition to Electronic Package Insert/Instructions for Use, Regulatory Notice

Dear Customer,

We are writing to inform you about an important change to our product services. In an effort to reduce
environmental impact and ensure better accessibility, we are proceeding with a shift from physical to electronic
Package Inserts/Instructions for Use.

Having our PI/IFUs available online ensures that you always have the latest instructions and information at your
convenience. They can be easily accessed from any device with internet connectivity, which will save you time and
effort.

In accordance with regulatory guidelines, we are providing a six-month notice, effective from the date of this
letter. We believe that this will allow you sufficient time to acquaint yourself with our new online format. During
this phase, our team is making all possible efforts to provide a seamless transition.

Please note, until the end of the six-month period, we will continue to provide physical instructions in tandem with
our electronic PI/IFUs. We want to assure you that the transition in no way compromises the quality and reliability
of our solutions.

To access the PI/IFUs, as well as the product Safety Data Sheet, they are available via a QR code card provided
inside each test kit, or by visiting the ASI website and clicking on “Documentation” under the Support tab. In case
of any issues, or if you require additional training or assistance for transitioning, we are always ready to assist you.

Remember, our ultimate objective has always been to provide you with the highest quality experience in using our
products and this change will not affect the contents of test kits provided by Arlington Scientific. We are confident
that moving to electronic PI/IFUs is a step in the right direction.

We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation as we strive to provide you with an improved
user experience while maintaining the highest standards of regulatory compliance.

Best Regards,
Ryan Brimhall

Director of Quality
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